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24 June 2022 

 

To Parents and Guardians of Pupils in the Senior School 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Tri-Golf Club – Autumn Term 2022 

 

I am writing to inform you that the school will potentially be running a tri golf club in the 

autumn term (number dependent).  This will be led by Qualified PGA professional and 

Leadbetter Kids instructor of the year Leah Roelich who has over 10-years’ experience 

coaching juniors of all ages and abilities. 

 

Leah offers fun soft golf classes which have been designed to help introduce golf to children. 

 

Sessions are designed to help with the development of motor and fitness skills via fun games 

and challenges whilst teaching the basic fundamentals and values of golf. 

 

The club will take place on Monday evenings in the Rudd Hall from 4.30pm until 5.30pm.  

 

 12 September 2022 

 19 September 2022 

 26 September 2022 

 3 October 2022 

 10 October 2022 

 31 October 2022 

 7 November 2022 

 14 November 2022 

 21 November 2022 

 

The cost for the course of lessons is £90.  

 

Places are limited to 12.  Please make the payment via WisePay to secure a place on this 

activity. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Patterson 
ITT, Alumni, Charity and Partnership Coordinator 
andrew.patterson@caterhamschool.co.uk  
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